
 

Dear Families, 

What a great week of 
learning we have had and it 
was so lovely to end the week 
with the children looking so 
amazing in their Children in 
Need clothing! Thank you so 
much for all of your generous 
donations. 

It has been wonderful to hear all of the Christmas 
songs starting to be sung around the school, 
before we know it the Christmas tree will have 
arrived! 

Please see below for important dates, information 
and news for the lower school this week. 

Stay safe and I look forward to seeing you all on 
Monday! 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 

Friday 26 November – Christmas Fair  
Tuesday 30 November – M&M Production ‘Snow  
 White’ 
w/c Wednesday 1 December - Anger Awareness  
 Week  
Thursday 2 December - Lower School Coffee  
 Morning  
Wednesday 8 December – Christmas Dinner 
Wednesday 8 December – Y1 Vision Screening 
Wednesday 8 December – Y6 Height & Weight  
 Screening 
Thursday 9 December – Christmas Disco 
Friday 10 December – ‘Save the Children’  
 Christmas Jumper Day 
w/c Monday 13 December - Christmas Nativities  
Wednesday 15 December – Y3 & 4 Christmas Carol  
 Concert  
Thursday 16 December – Y5 & 6 Christmas Carol  
 Concert 
Friday 17 December – Last Day of Term 

Children in Need 

Thank you to all of the donations we received for Children in 
Need. The children enjoyed on-uniform day and it was 
lovely to see them dressed up in their Pudsey gear! 

Christmas Carol Concert  

Apologies for an error on last week’s newsletter as it was 
stated the Christmas Carol Concerts will be in November! 
The dates are as below: 

Years 3 and 4 - Wednesday 15 December – 3.15-4.15pm 

Years 5 and 6 – Thursday 16 December – 3.15-4.15pm 

Christmas Disco 

We are so excited to be holding our Christmas disco this 
year. The times are as follows; 

Years Reception, 1 and 2 – 4.30pm – 5.30pm 

Years 3 and 4 – 5.45pm – 6.45pm 

Years 5 and 6 – 7.00pm – 8.00pm 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 3 who have had the best attendance this 
week! The cuddly attendance bear will enjoy sitting in your 
classrooms and being a part of your learning! 

Who will have the best attendance next week? 

Reading Raffle 

The Reading Raffle winner this week are: 

La’Starrah – Y2 and Pearl – Y1 

Well done! Keep up reading at home as this makes such a 
difference and it’s such a delight to be able to reward the 
children with books! 

December Half Term Football Holiday Camp 

Please see attached a flyer with information regarding a free 
Bristol City football camp taking place in December at City 
Academy. Our holiday camp is a fun, free school holiday 
activity programme for school age children between 6 – 12 
years old (Y1-6). Details are on the flyer of how to apply. 

Little Stars Musical Theatre 

Please see attached flyer for a Musical Theatre group in the 
area. 

Head lice 

Please remember to check your child’s hair regularly for 
head lice and treat where appropriate. Thank you! 
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